
 

MEETING OF THE MOUNT PENN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

March 09, 2021 

 

The Mount Penn Borough Council met in a special session on March 09, 2021, via Zoom.  

President Goodman brought the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. and led the Pledge of Allegiance.  

Responding to roll call were, President Goodman, and Council Members: James Cocuzza,  

Roger Reto, and Tom Staron.  Also in attendance Mayor Nowotarski, Solicitor Tom Klonis and 

Secretary Bette Petrov.  John Fielding, Richard Lombardo and Ryan Maurer did not attend. 

 
 

 

I. RESOLUTIONS 

 

 Resolution No. 25-21 Mr. Klonis read the verbiage.  Mr. Staron made the motion, 

seconded by Mr. Cocuzza appointing Marina McGeough to the Zoning Hearing Board, 

for a three (3) year term ending December 31, 2023.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

 Resolution No. 26-21 Mr. Klonis read the verbiage.  Mr. Staron made the motion, 

seconded by Mr. Cocuzza appointing James Evans to the Planning Commission, for a 

four (4) year term ending December 31, 2024.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

II. ADJOURNMENT 

 

 Mr. Staron made the motion for adjournment at 7:05 PM, seconded by Mr. Reto. 

The motion carried unanimously. 

 

 

Workshop meeting scheduled for 7:30 P.M. Thursday, March 25, 2021 

The next regularly scheduled Council meeting will be held 7:30 P.M., Tuesday,  

March 30, 2021. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Bette E. Petrov 

Secretary/Treasurer 


